
 

 

Ormston School Weekly Newsletter – Issue 20 

 

Tawny Class meeting 

Parents and carers for young people from Tawny Owl should have received an email regarding a class meeting, which 

will be held on Friday, 21st March, at 2:00 pm. During this meeting, we will provide valuable insights into your child's 

progress and the curriculum topics that will be covered in the next term. Additionally, we will be discussing strategies 

and changes to support your child’s learning journey, and we welcome any questions or feedback you might have. 

This will also provide you with an opportunity to meet with our new staff members.  

Parent forum  

The next parent forum will be held on Tuesday 11th march from 2pm. This is an opportunity to get together with 

parents and carers. It also provides an opportunity for you to ask any questions about school. Please email the school 

office if you are planning to attend so we can make sure to buy enough biscuits. 

World Book Day 

We had a fantastic day on world book day. All staff dressed up as different characters and took part in a fun poetry 

workshop. Mr Brown: “I am so proud to work in such an inclusive and supportive environment. Many young people 

struggle with Theme days however our young people continue to surprise me! We had The Boy In The Dress, a 12ft 

Dinosaur and numerous Harry Potter characters”.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Fairground – STEAM Day 

On Friday 4th April we are hosting our next STEAM Day. The Fairground STEAM Day follows on from the success of 

The Harry Potter STEAM Day. This will allow young people to experience learning in a truly kinaesthetic way, young 

people may wear suitable clothing linked with the theme “fairground or circus”.  

We would also like to invite all parents/carers to attend from 13:30 as we will have an Ice Cream Van and activities 

available outside. Mr Brown has been kind enough to pay for all young peoples, staffs and parents Ice-Creams! Let’s 

hope for sunshine 😊 *Please let transport know if you are collecting your child from school.  

 

School holidays  

 Starts on Monday 7th April and young people return on Tuesday 22nd April  
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